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“Making a Positive Difference in Our Community” 

 

 

          December 12, 2019 
 

Dear Local Businesses: 
 

We represent The Matlacha Hookers, a 501c3 woman’s charitable non-profit organization local to our area. We 

have members from Matlacha and the Greater Pine Island area, as well as, Cape Coral, North Ft. Myers and Ft. 

Myers.  

 

This year we are hosting our 8th Annual Wine Tasting Event on Sunday, March 1, 2020 from 2pm-5pm at Alden 

Pines Country Club in Bokeelia, Florida. This years’ theme, Country Western. 

 

All of the proceeds are donated to The Beacon of Hope’s Senior Program, a 501c3 non-profit organization 

dedicated to helping the needs of the Greater Pine Island Community. We are hoping to increase this year’s 

donation amount to the Beacon with your help! 

 

If you would like to help us raise money you may donate an item(s), gift certificate for goods and services for our 

silent auction or you can simply make a monetary donation of $100 or more and become one of our “Wine 

Sponsors”.  

 

If interested in attending the event, please call Darlene Widirstky at 239-558-5618 or Joanne Correia at (603) 

494-0780. 

 

All of us here at The Matlacha Hookers would like thank you in advance for your generosity and support of our 

organization and our goal to “Make a positive difference in our community”.  

Thank you for your time, consideration and your generosity.  

   

Very truly yours, 

Matlacha Hookers, INC 

P.O. Box 111 Matlacha, Florida 33993 

www.matlachahookers.org 

http://www.matlachahookers.org/

